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Progress Report

GFC understands that organizational goals will change to adapt to new circumstances. It is our desire to understand the changing circumstances in which our partners are working and the adaptations made in response to these.
1. What have you learned as an organization since you received your last primary grant? What changes, if any, have you made based on this learning? 
     
2. What new circumstances, if any, have affected your organization and its work over the last few months? How has the organization adjusted? For example, have there been internal changes in staffing or funding or external changes such as political, environmental, or security changes. 
     
3. Please share any progress toward the organizational capacity goals you have established for your organization.
     
4. Since the last report to GFC, which of the following, if any, has your organization participated in or received: a GFC Knowledge Exchange or convening, an opportunity, convening, emergency, or organizational development grant, or additional support from GFC including webinars, mentoring, or site visits consultations? Please describe what difference this support from GFC has made, if any? What did you learn? What happened as a result of these inputs?
     

